
More  flights  available  from
New Bedford Regional Airport
for Summer 2019
The Bedford Regional Airport announced that long-time airline
Cape Air has added to their Summer/Fall schedule, running from
June 21 to October 15 of 2019.

The Airport will see a total of five daily departures to the
islands  of  Nantucket  and  Martha’s  Vineyard.  Fridays  will
receive  one  additional  departure,  for  a  total  of  six
departures on Fridays. The 36 weekly departures are a welcome
addition, designed to serve the growing demand of commercial
air travel within our region

The islands of Martha’s Vineyard and Nantucket are also host
to  seasonal  connections  with  JetBlue  Airways  and  United
Airlines, among others. Cape Air has served the New Bedford
Regional Airport for nearly three decades, and the airport is
proud  to  maintain  its  efforts  towards  commercial  service
expansion.
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